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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 5th September 2006

Question No 9 
Question: Cllr M Ardagh

To ask the Manager to place litter bins at each entrance to the laneway between Hillside Park and Ballyboden Road to help reduce the litter in the laneway which is used by pupils in the local schools.
Reply:
There is currently a litter bin in place at the Hillside Park end of the laneway in question, and a second bin very close to the lane at the Ballyboden Road end.  The use of these litter bins will be monitored by the Cleansing Section over the coming weeks.  If this establishes a need for additional bins in the area these will be installed as soon as possible
